

Department of Public Works Operations Division Buildings and Fleet Services

July 10, 2007

Jeffrey J. Mantes Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Venu J. Gupta Buildings & Fleet Services Superintendent

To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

The Common Council approved funds in the 2005 and 2006 city budget for the Municipal Garages/Outlying Facilities Remodeling Capital Accounts. This Resolution will authorize the Department of Public Works to expend these funds.

The Commissioner of Public Works will publicly advertise for private contractors to bid on these projects.

We, therefore, respectfully recommend the adoption of the attached resolution authorizing the Commissioner of Public Works, as being in the best interests of the City, to expend these funds for the installation of modifications at the Central Repair Garage.

Sincerely,

VENU J GUPTA, Superintendent

Buildings and Fleet Services

EFFREY J. MANTES, Commissioner

Départment of Public Works

Attachments

DN:ejg